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Saint John Wall Catholic School
A Catholic School For All

Weekly Information Bulletin
Mission Statement

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear and respond to what God calls them to be’

Full newsletters will be published on:
    Friday 3 April 2020   Friday 22 May 2020   Friday 26 June 2020   Friday 17 July 2020

Catholic Life
“Journey in the Kingdom Of God”

Spring Term Theme: How is this school a family? Love your
neighbour as yourself.

Dear Lord,
We ask of you to help each and every unique child to become
educated in our school.
We also ask of you to hear and respond to each and every
prayer of the students in our care, we ask you to guide
them to what God calls them to be.
We pray that our pupils become learned and wise and
are grateful for your love, support and generosity.
Saint John Wall, Pray for us.

Fixtures/Trips

● Year 8 Boys Football Cup Final v George Dixon
Tuesday 10 March
Location - Moor Lane - Kick Off 3:45 - return time 6pm

● Year 10 - Globe Theatre, London - Macbeth
Production
Wednesday 11 March - return time: 7pm

● Year 9 Boys Football v King Solomon (Away)
Wednesday 11 March - return time 5:45pm

● Year 10 Boys Football v Arena (Away)
Wednesday 11 March - return time 5:45pm

● Year 9 & 10 Badminton v Nishkam (Away)
Thursday 12 March - return time - 5:30pm

● Year 9 - Martineau Gardens Edgbaston
Thursday 19 March - return time: 3:30pm

● Soli House Retreat
Wednesday 25 March to Friday 27 March - return
time: 3:30pm

Important Dates

● Parent Drop In Meeting
Tuesday 10 March 2020 - 2.30m to 4.00pm in the
conservatory

● End of Term (School will close at 12.30pm for pupils)
Friday 3 April 2020

● School Opens to all pupils
Monday 20 April 2020

SJW Values

Compassionate and Loving

Word of the Week
Adapt

To gradually change your behaviour and attitudes
in order to be successful in a new situation

COVID-19 Update

The Department for Education has launched a new helpline
to answer questions about COVID-19 related to education.
Staff, parents and young people can contact the helpline as
follows:

● phone: 0800 046 8687

● email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk

The opening hours are 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday).

The latest guidance for education settings is available on
GOV.UK.
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